
The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington celebrates

SIMBANG GABI

Office of Cultural Diversity and Outreach - culturaldiversity@adw.org - adw.org

Filipino Novena in Preparation for Christmas

December 15-23, 2022
St. Columba Catholic Church at 7:00 p.m. ET
7800 Livingston Road, Oxon Hill, MD 20745
Contact: Fr. Gary Villanueva at villanuevag@adw.org

St. Mary’s Catholic Church at 7:00 p.m. ET
Our Lady’s Chapel, 520 Veirs Mill Road, Rockville, MD 20852 Contact: 
Rhoe at 240-893-6866

Our Lady of Victory Catholic Church at 8:00 p.m. ET
4835 MacArthur Blvd. NW, Washington, DC 20007
Contact: Fr. Andy Gonzalo at 202-337-4835

Simbang Gabi is a Filipino Christmas tradition, a spiritual and devotional nine-day 
series of Masses that prepares us for the Birth of Christ and honors our Blessed  
Mother. Let us celebrate this special season with our archdiocesan Filipino Family!

For information on livestreamed Masses for the sick and homebound, please contact the parishes.
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